
 
 
 
 
 
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS- 

 February 18th- No school Family Day Holiday                   March Break- March 4th-8th  
 
January MONARCH of the MONTH- Wednesday, February 20th- 1:15 in the gym.  Please come and celebrate our 
Monarchs of the Month with us.  Please use gym entrance, door will be open at 1:10.   
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER-  ALL SCHOOLS ARE NUT FREE, please make sure your child does not bring anything 
containing nuts to school.   
 
Children have been going to Romero House in the mornings to get snacks.  As a result, many children have been 
bringing items with nuts to school.  If parents are with children when they stop for a snack, it’s not a problem as 
parents are able to make sure they do not bring nut items to school.  We have asked children not to stop 
without a parent and to let us know if they need a snack as we have snacks here for children who might need 
one.   
 
STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK- Next WEEK- FEBRUARY 11th-15th.  Staff Appreciation Week will be celebrated 
across the Province.  We are so fortunate to have the professional, caring staff we do here at PCS.  Taking the time 
to send a short note to a staff member thanking them for all they do for our children is so appreciated!   Below is 
a list of the SUPERB STAFF of Prince Charles School, we CELEBRATE THEM! 

Prince Charles School Staff 
2018-2019 

Ms. Maggie. Heffernan       Kindergarten 
Mrs. Carlie. Morrison    Kindergarten 
Mrs. Andrea Gray               Grade 1 
Mrs. Tammy Walsh    Grade 1      
Ms. Kate Heffernan               Grade 2 
Mrs. Tiffany. Munn    Grade 2   
Ms. Destiny Nickerson                                   Grade 3/4 

            Ms. Sarah Ackroyed    Grade 3/4 
Mrs. Tiffany Beckwith               Grade 5      
Mrs. Debbie Noel                          Grade 6/7   

            Mr. Shawn McVicar               Grade 7/8 
 Ms. Anne Dykeman              Music, & French    

Ms. Allyson McLaughlin              EST- Resource     
 Ms. Loredana Andriani     EST-Guidance 

Mr. Charles Blanchet    EAL Support Tutor 
Mrs. Alison Folkins    School Intervention Worker 
Mrs. Jessica Graham        Educational Assistant 
Mr. Craig Wood               Educational Assistant 
Ms. Keira Walson     Educational Assistant 
Ms. Carolyn McNulty                          Educational Assistant 
Ms. Natasha Williston               Educational Assistant 
Ms. Roxanne Gaudet                          Educational Assistant 
Mr. Ted Jones                                                Educational Assistant 
Ms. Holly Campbell- Miller              Educational Assistant 
Ms. Sarah Taylor                                            Educational Assistant 
Ms. Misty Wilcox                  Educational Assistant 
Ms. Heather O’Dell                                         Educational Assistant 
Ms. Shailyn Burke- Doucette    Educational Assistant 
Mrs. Lorna Carrier     Administrative Assistant 

            Mr. Eric Walsh               Custodian 
            Ms. Gail Seale                                               Custodian 
            Mr. John Delay                               Custodian 

Mrs. Lori Doyle               Principal  
    

DRIVING ALONG THE SIDE OF THE SCHOOL- Unauthorized vehicles are not permitted along the side of the 
school. We ask your help in keeping this zone safe for staff, parents and students.  Parents dropping 
students off are asked to use the main driveway and if they need to, they may park in behind any staff 
vehicles that are parked.  Please pull ahead as far as you can so other parents can also get into the school 
yard.   

Family Literacy Day- Come Listen to ME Read Day was a huge success!  Our gym was filled despite it being one 
of the coldest days of the year!  Thanks for all you do to support our School Community!  You are a valuable 

partner in your child’s education! 

Home of the 
Monarchs 

 

February 2019 
Our School Community believes PCS is a welcoming & Safe Community School 

with high academic and behavior expectations for each student.  Each 

student is required to be Responsible, Respectful, Safe and Prepared 

(RRSP)in our Positive Learning Environment.  We will ALL work together to 

ensure each student experiences success. 


